Environment & Leisure Committee 26" May 2016 E.4

Maria Bradman - Ledbury Town Council

Subject: FW: Style at Bromyard Road

Provn: [N CARE o s o,

Sent: 12 May 2016 21:16
To: reception@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Fw: Style at Bromyard Road

Sirs

Please accept this as a formal complaint about the stile on ZB19 as per recent exchange of email
with Mr Francis.

The stile presents difficulty for those of short stature or infirmity to climb over and there is no
provision for dogs to get under or round the stile other than being carried over.

According to Herefordshire.gov.uk #9854

Landowners are generally responsible for gates and stiles on a public right of way. You must
ensure path users can use them without difficulty.

and
Dogs are allowed on all route types but must be kept under close control at all times.

So the current stile is in contravention of these responsibilities and the lower step is now loose
and dangerous.

Given the proximity to the main road, a gate would be a far better alternative.

Please ensure this matter is on the Agenda of the next Environment and Leisure Committee
meeting (26th May) and | will endeavour to attend if | can be back from London in time.

Yours faithfully

Dennis Robinson

Dennis Robinson

On Monday, 18 April 2016, 16:50, "patnden@sky.com” <patnden@sky.com> wrote:

Dear Keith

Unfortunately | will also be unable to attend this evening as | will not be back from London in time.
I will contact Herefordshire Council as you suggest but would be grateful if you could feedback
any outcomes from tonight's meeting first (assuming you are OK to attend).
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